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Attached are two files relating to the EIS process relating to the CSELR. 

These are forwarded for your information and I will be submitting further comment and details in due 
course. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to address the Inquiry at the appropriate time. 

I am also ready to make personal comments to the Chair or his officers prior to the formal processes. 


